
 

 

Sunday 7 March  2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Kia ora koutou 

  

I am delighted that we are able to return to school tomorrow. Please 

be assured that it is safe to do so and we are looking forward to 

seeing everyone resume normal school routines again.  

The only exceptions should be those who have been advised to self 

isolate or who are unwell. 

We continue to be mindful of government advice. Please can your 
children be dropped at the school gate each morning. At the end of 
the day teachers will bring the junior children and siblings to the 
front gate at 2.50pm for dismissal. If you have a specific reason for 
being on site please ensure that you scan the QR code or sign the 
register at the office. 

Also we are appealing to you to please not send your child to school 
unwell that includes a cough or cold. If you do they will be asked to 
wait in the sick bay until collected. We have a responsibility to keep 
the school environment as clean and healthy as possible. 

PARENT INTERVIEWS 

Just a reminder that parent interviews are able to go ahead this 
Wednesday 10 March 3pm -8.30pm. If you have not already done 
so, please book a ten minute slot to visit to your child’s teacher and 
specialist teachers too, if you wish, by going to 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz code cwnru  
When coming on site we would appreciate you scanning the QR code 
on the office window or hall window.  

See you tomorrow. 

Clarinda Franklin                                     
Principal                                                                    

Right:  Examples of 
online learning this 
week   
 
Right: Brooke 
Taylor’s hauora ideas  

 

KEY DATES 

      
Ryder Wang’s number work 

 
Charlotte Herd’s experiment! 

 
Maggie Liu’s number work 

 
Beila Brown’s handwriting 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

